To whom it may concern,

| wish to write in support of the alcohol license appl for The
Coriander Club, 98 Royal Avenue, RG31 4UT.

| currently reside at [N RG31 4l and | am

delighted that we will be able to have another establishment
being run by a respectable set of business owners.

The cafe, The Avenue Deli, [ G s
been a fantastic addition to the area and it is a breath of fresh
air to see new people venturing into Calcot.

The area before the restaurants could be likened to a ghost
town and being a resident of Calcot for the past 20 years we
can see the positive impact that these people have had on the
area.

They are very community focused individuals.

One can see from their online reviews how much they focus on
the local area in terms of charitable donations, even allowing
Kids to eat free in the holidays. When opening the pizza shop
they gave away pizzas for 99p and all the money donated to
charity.

They have trialled the menu for close to a year last year in the
Cafe, some evening till 11pm and it was a huge success - we
had no issues with noise - the menu was created to cater to a
desired clientele. | have a young impressionable son and at no
point did | feel that they were trying to attract any undesirables
to the area. If anything they have done well to get rid of them!
Should you require any further information | would be
delighted to assist you.

Yours Faithfully,

Mr Karamjit Singh Lakhanpal



